
Recruitment of members for the
Biometrics and Forensics Ethics Group

News story

We are seeking 5 new members. The closing date for applications is Monday, 12
April 2021.

The Biometrics and Forensics Ethics Group (BFEG) provides independent ethical
advice to Home Office ministers on issues related to the collection, use, and
retention of biometrics, and forensic material, including digital forensic
data. The BFEG also advises on ethical issues in the use of large and complex
data sets, including the application of machine learning and artificial
intelligence.

We are seeking 5 new members with expertise in evaluating and considering
ethical issues in data ethics, digital forensics or relevant areas of law or
social sciences,

All successful candidates will possess strong interpersonal skills, including
the ability to work collaboratively with committee members and stakeholders.
Successful candidates will be able to actively and constructively contribute
to discussions, negotiating between conflicting opinions and values and
generating options to reach consensus.

For further information and how to apply please visit the public appointments
website.

The closing date for applications is Monday, 12 April 2021.
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